
 
 

ALVA’S HOMOEOPATHIC MEDICAL COLLEGE & HOSPITAL  

DEPARTMENT OF OBSTETRICS AND GYNECOLOGY  

WORLD BREAST FEEDING AWARENESS DAY 2024  

 

Date: August 12, 2024  

Venue: AHMC   

Organized by: Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology- DR ANJALI S , HOD & ASSOCIATE 

PROFESSOR, DR SUPRIYA, ASSISTANT PROFESSOR  

Resource Person: Dr. Jaslin A S  

Topic: Evidence-Based Homoeopathic Approach to Infertility  

Objective: To raise awareness about the importance of breastfeeding and to discuss the role 

of homoeopathy in managing infertility.  

Report:  

The Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology celebrated World Breastfeeding Day on August 

12, 2024, with a special program featuring a lecture by Dr. Jaslin A S on "Evidence-Based 

Homoeopathic Approach to Infertility." The event aimed to promote breastfeeding awareness 

and explore the potential of homoeopathy in addressing infertility issues.  

Dr. Jaslin A S delivered a comprehensive presentation, highlighting the latest research and 

evidence supporting the use of homoeopathy in treating infertility. The lecture covered topics 

such as:  

1. The current understanding of infertility and its prevalence  

2. The principles of homoeopathy and its application in infertility treatment  

3. Evidence-based homoeopathic remedies and their efficacy in addressing infertility issues  

4. Case studies and success stories of homoeopathic treatment in infertility  

The presentation was followed by a Q&A session, where participants engaged in a discussion 

with Dr. Jaslin A S, seeking clarification on various aspects of homoeopathic treatment for 

infertility.  

Outcome: The program was well-received by the audience, comprising healthcare 

professionals, students, and patients. The event achieved its objective of raising awareness 

about the importance of breastfeeding and highlighting the potential of homoeopathy in 

managing infertility.  



 
 

Conclusion: The Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, successfully celebrated World 

Breastfeeding Day by organizing a thought-provoking program on the evidence-based 

homoeopathic approach to infertility. The event demonstrated the institution's commitment 

to promoting innovative and effective healthcare solutions.  

  
 



 
 

  

  



 
 

  

  
  

  



 
 

  

  


